
This is a comment on Proposed change #62 and all the proposed Belmont Morrison changes 
between 12th and 30th 
Proposed Change # 62 

  
Pasted from <http://www.portlandmaps.com/bps/cpmapp2/>  

  
  

This sweeping change allows the destruction of an integral mixed 
historic and residential quality to the Buckman neighborhood corridor. 
In the mid 90s the BLAZ study spent MONTHS of public outreach 
NOTICE and many meetings between the Sunnyside  /Buckman and 
REACH organizations for THIS VERY CORRIDOR and with great 
PROPERTY by property analysis of every property non conforming 
with the existing planner broadbrush ivory tower zone designation. 
THIS SWEEPING corridor change DESTROYS countless existing 
historic residential structures and TOTALLY impacts the hundreds of 
residential properties across the streets to the south of Belmont and 
North of Morrison and with the Inexcusable lack of required parking 
allowed for the new proposed designations this change WOULD 
SWAMP the adjoining neighborhoods with their overflow UN 
Accounted for parking. DO Not change this corridor ZONE without 
LOT by LOT neighborhood outreach. 
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